
I am against changing the boundary lines between House District 30 and 31, to move the City of North Plains 
from House District 30 into House District 31 for the following reasons: 
 
The proposed boundaries for the City of North Plains would shift the residents etc. to House District 31, which 
largely represents rural interests, like Columbia County, rather than urban interests.  The City of North Plains 
interests are more related or tied to the cities of Hillsboro, Beaverton, and Washington County. 
 
The Oregon Redistricting Plans affect the representation of the City of North Plains for legislation at the State 
level. 
 
It will disconnect the City of North Plains from the greater "metro area", our partners to the south 
(Washington County Sheriff's Office), the City of Hillsboro (supplies our water), Hillsboro School District, 
(educates our youth), Clean Water Services (supplies sewer services), and future planning and our economic 
growth. 
 
Please see the City of North Plains as more urban than rural.  Our interests are more aligned with urban issues 
in Washington County than any of the Proposed State House Districts. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Marianne K. Ciano 
31485 NW Kaybern St   Apt #217, P O Box 416 
North Plains  OR   97133 

PH:  503-647-1225 


